
DEAR USMNEWS.NET 
 
Dear usmnews.net, 
 
A couple of days ago, I got a copy of the new Southern Miss anti-smoking policy.  I 
don’t smoke, so I think it’s a great idea.  However, the question a lot of us in the 
CoB have is who’s going to monitor Mary Anderson [associate professor of 
accounting] for compliance with the new policy? 
 
Name withheld by request 
 
 
Dear Name withheld, 
 
usmnews.net has received versions of this question from a number of CoB faculty.  I 
suspect you will soon have an answer.  Those of us at usmnews.net think the 
answer may come down to a question of whether some faculty are more equal than 
others.   


